
 

Standards Committee  

Terms of Reference  

Promoting professional excellence 

 

 

The Standards Working Party was initiated in May 2021, to give the Trust Board 

greater capacity to study school performance and standards. 

 

Following a recommendation from a review of Trust Governance in the Spring of 

2022, the Trust Board resolved in May 2022 to formalise this working party as a 

committee with the following terms of reference: 

 

To monitor school performance and ensure that the Trust’s School 

Improvement resources are targeted and impactful. 

 

This will be achieved by: 

✓ Analysing top level data  

✓ Monitoring the work of the School Improvement Lead  

✓ Monitoring cross Trust initiatives with a link to teaching, learning and 

standards (for example Peer Review Triads and Subject Leader Groups). 

✓ Establishing and monitoring ‘Lines of Enquiry’ for each school 

✓ Ensuring local governing bodies receive and address these ‘lines of enquiry’ 

in Local Governing Body Meetings. 

 

The Committee shall meet at least once per term and will be attended by the School 

Improvement Lead, and any Trust Headteachers that wish to attend. 

 


